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Dear Harvest Members, 
  
Please be reminded that tomorrow night Sunday, 
June 14th at 10:00 pm and from that day forward, 
members will be able to start booking 14 days in 
advance. What does this means for tomorrow 
night? You will be able to book for June 22nd and 
the entire week leading to June 29th inclusively. 
In order to allow all of you to progress from 7 to 
14 days booking we had to select a specific week 
where you could leap and book for that entire 
subsequent week. 
  
Couple of foot notes; First as we are anticipating 
an extreme large volume of members logging on 
the online system simultaneously at 10:00 pm, we 
cannot predict how effectively our online Club 
Prophet system might respond with the expected 
excessive demands. We also expect the system to 
remain busy for a longer period, or until all times 
have been booked. Additionally, with members 
attempting to secure multiple tee times for that 7 
days cycle, please beware of your 
days/times/playing partners booked and prevent 
double/triple bookings, so we may provide all 
members equal access to valuable tee times. 
  
After the last system update to fix some ongoing 
issues was deemed successful, but as a byproduct 
of this update, it was discovered that some 
members booking inside the permitted time 
period were able to see available tee times, but 
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were unsuccessful acquiring them online and had 
to call the golf shop to reserve. Note, the golf shop 
phone lines will be open Monday morning, June 
15th at 5:30 am to assist you in any way possible to 
make changes or finalize times. Club Prophet is 
addressing this issue at this time and we hope for 
a resolution soon. 
  
I would like to sincerely thank you in advance for 
your support through this process. Again, 
member’s play remains at an all time high and 
I recognize that tee times have been harder to 
access than years past. Still, members are 
accessing the golf course at an all time record, 
which has been most gratifying seeing members 
enjoying their favorite pastime in company of 

congenial friends.        
 
Stay Safe & Healthy! 
 
Respectfully, 
Gilles Dufort 
Executive Professional/General Manager 
The Harvest Golf Club LTD.      

  
   

 

 

MEMBER ACCOUNT 
PAYMENT PROCESSING 

  
 

 

Driving Range 
Hours 

As of June 13th 
Monday         7:30 - 8:00 

Tuesday        5:30 - 8:00 

Wednesday  5:30 - 7:00 

Thursday      7:30 - 8:00 

Friday           5:30 - 8:00 

Saturday      5:30 - 8:00 

Sunday         5:30 - 7:00 

  

 

Restaurant 

Opening Hours 

   

5:30 am 

 

Kiosk 

 

Open 9 am Daily 

 

 

Beverage Cart 

 

10 am Daily 

 

*Schedule subject to 

change without 

notice* 



 

 
This is an FYI ONLY - To all club members with 
pre-authorized payment accounts - your monthly 
billing for May will be processed on the 19th of 
June to your credit card on file.  Please review 
your monthly statement for details. 
 

 

   

  

  

     

 


